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Ryan Howser

From: Joe DesJardin <JDesJardin@proterraco.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 7, 2024 8:44 AM
To: Ryan Howser; Justin Kilgore
Cc: Andrew Biggs; Kevin Kofford (kevin.kofford@kimley-horn.com)
Subject: Eagleview Drainage Improvements

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer Support at 520-6355 if you are unsure 
of the integrity of this message. 

 

Hi Ryan – last year we opened a CDR project, CDR238 for regional drainage improvements at Eagleview.  These 
improvements are a County responsibility and proved to be too expensive for the developer to take over.  This year, 
we are amending the DBPS, MDP232 to recommend more eƯicient facilities.  We go to Drainage Board next 
week.  The proposed drainage plans will be submitted with the Final Plat, SF2242.  From our perspective CDR238 
can be closed.   
 
 

 

    

Joseph W. DesJardin, PE 
Director of Entitlements     
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